
 

 We are happy to welcome our Fulbright English Teaching Assistant Catherine, 

who will live in Narva and work at Narva American Space this academic year. 

“Hello! My name is Catherine Sorokin, and I am so excited to be the Fulbright 

ETA in Narva this year. I grew up in Connecticut, though I’ve lived in Vermont, 

London, and recently Astana, Kazakhstan. In college, I majored in International 

and Global Studies, meaning that I took mostly history, language, and 

geography courses. I decided to become an ETA because I love the process of 

learning a new language, and I’m looking forward to helping people improve 

their English. While I have only been in Narva for a few days, I’m already 

enjoying taking walks around my neighborhood and getting a better feel for the 

city. Over the course of the year, I’m excited to get involved with the community 

here and improve my communication skills through teaching.” 

 


